
Issue 25 

24/03/2016 

Newsletter 

 

 

 

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Pelicans Class with   

99.2% attendance. 

Our attendance overall for the Spring Term 

stands at 95.4% 

Government guidelines state that attendance 

should be 96.1%  

Rainbows 1 88.1 

Rainbows 2 93.4 

Little Doves 94.2 

Little Fish 95.8 

Little Lambs 95.8 

Peacocks 93.1 

Phoenix 95.0 

Pelicans 99.2 

Angels 94.8 

Faith 95.0 

Hope 98.2 

A polite reminder—please ensure that your child’s school dinners 

are paid in advance or on the day. Neither Chartwells nor the school 

are able to offer credit facilities for lunches.  Payments can be made 

via Parentpay or in the school office.  

Many Thanks for your co-operation. 

Mr Gynn 

Assistant Head. 

Parents of Year 1, there will be 

a phonics screening information 

evening when we come back in 

the Summer Term.  More  

details to follow………….. 

After a week full of sunshine, it’s looking like a wet and windy start to the Easter break but 

I’m sure the children’s Easter cards and gifts will brighter your day! 

Many thanks for all your donations to our fundraising efforts for Evelyn.  Our thoughts are 

with her family at this time and I know they have taken great comfort from your kindness 

and generosity. 

Our end –of-term fun has been tinged with a little sadness as we say farewell to some 

treasured members of staff.  Mrs Phillips, Mrs Richards and Miss Ward are all moving on to 

new ventures and we wish them the very best of luck.  I’m sure they’ll go with very fond 

memories of our school. 

Have a lovely Easter break 

Mrs Carmichael 

Assistant Head 


